FOI 0483/2024 Response

| writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information
from your organisation. Please may you provide me with an answer to the following:

1. Who provides your non-emergency patient transport services (NEPTS)?
Star Taxi service and Summerhill Services Limited (SSL) NEPT.

2. When does this contract run until?

30.11.2026.

3. What is the value of this contract per annum (i.e. for 2023/24)?
£500,000 approx.

4. Do you contract your NEPTS for your organisation in isolation, or is it contracted jointly
with other NHS organisations? If so, which other NHS organisations?

The trust has entered into a contract jointly with other NHS Trusts.

5. Who is the best person to contact regarding the NEPTS service for your organisation?
Please provide name, position and contact details where possible.

The Trust is unable to provide a response to this query.

This is because we do not routinely release staff members personal information for those below
a band 8crole.

The Trust therefore, rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to
deny this aspect of your request.



